
RCW 43.99N.030  Escrow agreement, account—Distributions.  On or 
before August 1, 1997: (1) The state treasurer and a team affiliate or 
an entity that has an option to become a team affiliate shall enter 
into an escrow agreement creating an escrow account; and (2) the team 
affiliate or the entity that has an option to become a team affiliate 
shall deposit the sum of fifty million dollars into the escrow account 
as a credit against the obligation of the team affiliate in RCW 
43.99N.020(2)(b)(ii).

The escrow agreement shall provide that the fifty million dollar 
deposit shall be invested by the state treasurer and shall earn 
interest. If the stadium and exhibition center project proceeds, then 
the interest on amounts in the escrow account shall be for the benefit 
of the state, and all amounts in the escrow account, including all 
principal and interest, shall be distributed to the stadium and 
exhibition center account. The escrow agreement shall provide for 
appropriate adjustments based on amounts previously and subsequently 
raised by the team affiliate under RCW 43.99N.020(2)(b)(ii) and 
amounts previously and subsequently raised by the public stadium 
authority under RCW 36.102.060(15). If the stadium and exhibition 
center project does not proceed, all principal and the interest in the 
escrow account shall be distributed to the team affiliate or the 
entity that has an option to become a team affiliate.  [1997 c 220 § 
211 (Referendum Bill No. 48, approved June 17, 1997).]
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